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Consolidated Application for ESSA-Funded Programs

AGENDA

• Announcement of Launch

• Changes to the 2019-20 Application

• Level 1 Addendum

• Tools and Resources

• Next Steps



Next Steps….

• The “Consolidated Application for ESSA-Funded Programs” will be published in the 
Business Portal later today, with submissions due as delineated in the Submission 
Instructions section.

• The “2019-20 Consolidated Application - Level 1 Addendum” will be published in the 
Business Portal later today, with submissions due as delineated in the Submission 
Instructions section.

• Superintendents/CEOs and district staff will receive system generated emails from 
conappta@nysed.gov notifying them that the applications are live. 

• Additional webinars and guidance documents will be issued by the Office of ESSA-
Funded Programs to provide on-going support and technical assistance.

• District staff should visit the NYSED Business Portal to ensure that user accounts 
and existing applications are up-to-date http://portal.nysed.gov.

mailto:conappta@nysed.gov
http://portal.nysed.gov/


NYSED Support

• TECHNICAL SUPPORT

• Please contact the SEDDAS Help Desk at 
SEDDAS@nysed.gov to resolve any questions 
related to user accounts, password resets, the 
SEDDAS application, and assistance with the 
Business Portal itself. 

• SURVEY CONTENT SUPPORT

• Please contact the Office of ESSA-Funded 
Programs at (518) 473-0295 or via email at 
conappta@nysed.gov if you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the content 
of the application/survey. 

Thank You for Your 
Continued Collaboration! 

• For Additional Guidance 
and Support, please visit 
the Consolidated 
Application for ESSA-
Funded Programs website.  

http://www.nysed.gov/essa/schools/consolidated-application



